
I strongly oppose Bill 2205.
All peoples in Oregon are having a tough enough time due to Covid restrictions and shutdowns. We do not need further threats to 
our livelihoods. 
Bill 2205 would encourage frivolous lawsuits against Agricultural businesses, with the one suing knowing they would receive 
payment should the law suit prevail. 
Our courts are tied up with far too many lawsuits as it is, without our own government making it easier and more appealing for more 
suits to be filed.
This is a very unfair Bill, which targets a large base, if not the largest, of this States economy.
I ask that it be voted down.


